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I just tried to send my comments to you and was told that the system may be unable 

to get the comments to you as the computer was overwhelmed.  Exactly my point. 

If we have the paper ballets that are easily counted by mail or handed in, the delays 

are minimal, and people will vote. With hard copies, recounts are possible. 

By in person use of a computer system, people were have mobility issues and can’t 

wait in line or need to travel on the election day are automatically excluded and their 

voices go unheard.  

Vote by mail is civilized and makes the best use of technology. 

 

Please don’t send us to the stone age.  And don’t make elections a total joke 

hackable by anyone who can buy the be hacker. Thank  you! 

 


